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October 26, 1990

Dear Anne,

Thank you for your letter of October 17, 1990 in which you
offer, on behalf of the Manitoba Chapter of CHLA/ABSC, to host the
Association's 1992 annual conference. '

_ Your offer was discussed at the Fall Board meeting which was
held in Kingston, Ontario this past weekend. It was unanimously
agreed by the Board to accept the Chapter's invitation.

Planning a conference can be poth an exhilarating - and busy!
- experience. =~ CHLA/ABSC has produced a guide to conference
planning which is currently under revision and will be available
shortly. Please let me know if you, or your co-chairs, would like
to receive a copy. The MHLA Conference Planning Committee may also
find it helpful to obtain copies of the final reports produced by
other conference planning committees. Dorothy Fitzgerald, Chair
of the 1991 Conference Planning Ccommittee, has the complete report
produced by the 1990 conference Planning Committee and I am sure
would be willing to forward a copy to MHLA if it would be helpful.

A report from a representative of the 1992 Conference Planning
committee will be expected at the Post Conference Board meeting in
Hamilton in June. If I can provide any further information for
the Chapter or its Conference Planning Committee please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Please extend the Board's thanks to your Chapter for their
willingness to host the 1992 conference. We are very much looking
forward to what we know will be an exciting and informative time
in Winnipeg. ‘

Sincerely,

—

R

erine Quinlan
President, CHLA/ABSC

cc: CHLA/ABSC Board
: Ada Ducas, Co-Chair, conference Planning Committee
Judy Inglis, Co-Chair, Conference Planning Committee
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